
January Newsletter 
Happy 2018! Over the festive 

season, Joo Yeon was on tour 

to Manchester Bridgewater 

Hall and Birmingham 

Symphony Hall for Christmas 

Proms with Manchester and 

London Concert Orchestras. 

On New Year's Day, Joo Yeon 

made her debut at Liverpool Philharmonic Hall performing Lark 

Ascending by Vaughan Williams, Csardas by Monti and last 

movement from Four Seasons Summer by Vivaldi. January also 

included a recital with her guitarist Laura Snowden as 

Snowden-Sir Duo in Yorkshire. 

 

Postcards from the Christmas Proms Tour - Manchester & Birmingham

 

Thanks everyone for joining us (tenor Samuel Sakker, conductor John 

Pryce-Jones and baritone James Cleverton) over Christmas and for your 

 

warm welcome at Bridgewater and Symphony Halls.  

 

New video on YouTube - Figaro by Castelnuovo Tedesco/Heifetz 

Live from St. Martin-in-the-Fields, this video is now available on Joo Yeon' 

YouTube channel and at the end of this newsletter. 

Thank you for your support and interest in my musical endeavours. 

Hope you had a wonderful time over the festive season and wishing you a 

wonderful 2018. 

Please keep in touch by e-mail and through Facebook and Twitter pages. 

I look forward to seeing you again at one of my concerts in the near 

future. - Warmest wishes as always, Joo Yeon Violinist 

Castelnuovo Tedesco/Heifetz Concert Rhapsodie on Rossini's Opera 'Figaro' 

LIVE from St. Martin-in-the-Fields, October 2017  

 

   

 

https://jooyeonsir.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2b7d85f3bf480077147c4abd1&id=7cb76d9d0d&e=08c23c8958
https://jooyeonsir.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2b7d85f3bf480077147c4abd1&id=5ee46ba721&e=08c23c8958
https://jooyeonsir.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2b7d85f3bf480077147c4abd1&id=3d702eb109&e=08c23c8958

